
Optional COVID-19 Antigen testing

● Nurse Kim will be the authorized registered healthcare professional to administer

Covid-19 testing to staff and students for Oran R-III Schools.

● Minimally invasive procedure, collected via nasal swab.  Test takes approximately 15

minutes and will isolate as soon as possible if needed.

● There is no cost for this test.

● Parent/Guardian must be present for consent of students' first test.

● Students and staff can make an appointment for testing to keep our nurses office

from getting chaotic.   The only exception to this is if we have a student/staff

member that develops symptoms during school hours, they would then be tested

immediately to minimize quarantines for others and remove any positive case from

campus as soon as possible.

● Anyone receiving a covid test will be asked to park in the elementary visitor parking

space. PLEASE DO NOT COME IN THE BUILDING. Call 573-262-3435 Ext. 1

and ask for Nurse Kim when you arrive.

● As required, negative and positive results will be submitted to the Department of

Health and Senior Services.

● Used tests will be discarded in a biohazard container and picked up  by a medical

waste provider.


